
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 31, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 78                       10:30 Worship Attendance = 87 
Total Sunday Attendance = 165               Wednesday Connection Groups = 92 
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $1,704.00 
Envelopes $3,698.00 
Sunday School $49.00 
Total General Fund  $5,451.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
Card Ministry $44.00 
CCDR Giving $160.00 
Total CCDR $204.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,088.15 
 

NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $636,576.45 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,715.28 
 

Other Designated Giving 
Single Mother $782.00 
Missions $50.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $832.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$5,451.00 + $204.00 + $832.00 = $6,487.00 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for October was GF = $3,975.00    CCDR = $515.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  
11/8: Elders meeting at 6 pm and Church Council meeting at 7 pm 
11/10:  Adult Choir Practice at 6 pm 
11/10: Christmas Cantata Practice at 6:30 pm 
11/10: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7 pm 
11/11: GriefShare at 6pm with Pastor Heidi and Pastor Kathryn 
11/13: Men’s Prayer at 8 am 
11/14: Shoebox Collection Sunday and Veterans Recognition Sunday 
11/14: Recognizing our Veterans 
11/20: Paw Packs Soup Sale 9am – 1pm 
 
 
    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm 
    Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 pm  
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Preparing Our Hearts for Worship 
 “Wake”       Worship Team 

A Time of Worship 
 “How Great Thou Art”     Worship Team 
 “Good, Good Father”     

Worship in the Giving of Our Gifts 
 “Forever”       Worship Team 

A Prayer of Thanksgiving 
In the Word: 
     Message:  A Family Talk from the Heart   

   Pastor Wayne & Elaine Good 
     Text:  Mark 11:22-25; Romans 12:1-2; Philippians 1:27  
A Song of Commitment 

 “Jesus Paid It All” 
A Song of Celebration 

 “My Lighthouse”         Video 
Taking the Message to the World 
 
The church council and Women’s Ministry are hosting a 
reception in the café for Pastor Appreciation.  Please stop 
in for some goodies and come by to greet Pastor Wayne & 
Elaine on their return! 
 
We are greatly blessed by the generosity of our leadership team 
and church family for giving us our Sabbatical time.  We 
appreciate the many individuals who cared for the ministries of 
the church, and we are certainly thankful for the preaching 
team who shared some excellent messages regarding our 4-D 
focus.  God has certainly blessed Newville Church with many 
faithful and gifted people.  We are happy to be back today to 
worship with you and are looking forward to sharing some of 
our experiences with you in the weeks to come.    
                                                                 Pastor Wayne and Elaine 



Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service) 
November 7: Ashley Lay & Stephanie McCullough 
November 14: Rebecca Fickel & Stephanie McCullough 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – November 7th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Kevin & Laura Lay 
Junior Church:   Linda Webber & Amanda Webber 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Jeanne Young 
Teacher:  Gina Mea 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Deanna & Cameron Rhinehart 
Junior Church:  Pastor Heidi Guyer & Delaney Rhinehart 
Elementary:   Katie Kane & Barb Hoover 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – November 14th 

8:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Heather & Ben Fickel 
Junior Church:  Linda Webber & ______ 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Alan & Pastor Heidi Guyer 
Teacher:  Angie Anderson 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Michael Copenhaver 
Junior Church:  Stacie Nickel & Sherry Aby 
Elementary:   Katie & Shannon Kane 
 
 

If you are willing to help with Promise Kids or the Nursery, please contact Katie Kane by 
email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) or Kristy Warren via email 
(krwa2009@live.com) or phone (717-658-0045). 
 
Copies of past bulletins, newsletters, council reports, financial reports, 
and brochures are located in the rack near the front doors and near the 
mailroom. Copies of these documents are also available from the office! 
 
REMINDER!  If you haven’t received your November newsletter 
yet, please check your mailbox today!  
 
There is a Community Blood Drive on Monday, November 8th 
from 12 noon to 7:30 pm.  It will be held at Cumberland Clothing 
Center, 38 Ridge Road, Newville 17241.  To schedule an 
appointment, call 1-800-771-0059.   

COUNCIL MEMBERS:  Please pick up your dockets in the 
Church office TODAY! 

 
 
The PAW Packs Soup Sale will be Saturday, November 20th.  
There will be Chicken Corn Soup, Beef Noodle Soap and 
Ham/Bean Soup.  The cost is $8.00 per quart.  We will be taking 
prepaid orders.   Order forms are available near the Welcome 
Center and mailroom.   Email orders will be accepted at 
pawpacksprogram@gmail.com.  Orders must be placed no later 
November 14th.   
 
Our Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Collection 
Sunday will be on November 14th.  Remember to bring 
your shoebox full of love for a child in need with you to 
worship on Sunday, November 14th! 
 
The Congregational Meeting is scheduled for November 21st.  
P lease mark the date on your calendar and make plans to 
attend!  We encourage you to join!   
 
 

          ATTENTION ALL LADIES!! 
  Celebrate the Season of Joy at Doubling 
Gap Center!  “A Candy Cane Christmas” on 
Tuesday, December 7th, 6:30 pm.  Cost is 
$16.00 per person.  To share joy with others, 
please bring one of the following for babies: 
baby wash, disposable baby wipes, diapers 

(sizes 3, 4, 5, 6).  Money is due to Jean Sponenberg by 
November 14th.  Checks should be made payable to CGWM. 
 
 
Join us on Thursday evenings from 6-8 pm, with Pastors Heidi 
& Kathryn, for “GriefShare” video seminar series.  Check out a 
brochure in the welcome center for more info! 
 
 
There will be NO CONNECTION GROUPS here at our church on 
Wednesday November 24th the day before Thanksgiving Day. 
    
Hanging of the Greens Service will be held November 28th.   
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